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 I'm not opposed to bringing power from the north, I'm opposed to it not being underground, especially in populated  

areas. The health risks associated with high transmission aerial power lines are well documented. We have the  

technology for much lower cost underground installation than what was previously available. I do not comprehend  

why the decision to do the overhead installation, other than an attempt to cut costs, even with the possible  

expense to the health of the residents of the affected communities. 

  

 


